CITY OF SHERWOOD

SHERWDOD, OREGON 97140

July 7, 1975

To: Planning Commission Members
REMINDER

There will be a joint Planning Commission and Council
meeting July 9, 1975 at 7:30 p.m. at the City Hall.
We will meet with the executive director of CRAG,
Larry Rice. Please come and voice your views on CRAG,

fe

Polly Blankenbaker



